
 

Ref: ABN 
 
01 December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Christmas Dinner Year 8, 9 and 10 
 
Christmas dinner will be served on Friday 15 December 2023 during period 4 for students in year 8, 
9 and 10.  There will also be a vegetarian and halal option available. The cost of the meal is £4.00 which 
includes dessert. Money will need to be placed on the student’s account by break time on the day of their 
Christmas meal.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals and would like to participate please 
indicate this on the form. This year we will have a limit on numbers and will be allocating spaces on a 
first come first served basis. 
 
Students taking part will be released from period 3 early to enable all students to have their dinner in the 
school cafeteria. We will endeavour to facilitate the Heads of Year and Deputy Head of Year to have 
lunch with the students on these days. Students will be issued with tickets for their Christmas dinner by 
their Deputy Head of Year.  
 
A cold food service will be available to students who do not wish to have Christmas dinner at their usual 
time of lunch. Reply slips will need to be completed via the below link by Tuesday 5 December 2023. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=jKpayNaWH0Sm-
g3sbjIubVoqarXFnrxJusQxqiPxXhtUQ1VTMEo4M0lDUDZaUjQwSDRMOTVPTEo2UC4u 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr A Brien  
Deputy Headteacher 
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